October 17, 2008
 

Dear Parent/Guardian:
 

Parent/Teacher Conferences will be held on Monday, November 3, 2008. I will be available for conferences at the following times:
 

In the morning............................... from 7:00 a.m. until 10:00 a.m.
In the afternoon............................ from 11:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m.
 

 

I am requesting a conference because of concern about your child’s recent academic performance. 

If you have questions or problems, please contact the high school office. I look forward to seeing you on Parent/Teacher Conference Day.
 

 

 

Very truly yours,

Stephanie Frans

    Healthcare Science Technology Teacher

